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October 22, 2017 
  
Prof. Ming Ma 
School of Pharmaceutical Sciences 
Peking University Health Science Center 
Peking University 
Xueyuan Road, 38 
Beijing 100083, China 
E-mail: mma@bjmu.edu.cn 
 
Dear Prof. Ma: 
 
It is my great pleasure to invite you to visit The Scripps Research Institute (TSRI), Jupiter, 
Florida, between January 18 and 21, 2018.  You are going to give a lecture about your current 
research, meet with faculty members, graduate students, and postdocs, visit our campus, and 
discuss about collaboration opportunities.  We will cover your local accommodation for the 
duration of your stay. 
 
TSRI is world leader in biomedical research, expanding the frontier of knowledge, accelerating 
new treatments for disease, and training the next generation of scientists in this critical area of 
studies.  I am confident that you will find TSRI a great institute for scientific innovation and 
collaboration. 
 
My colleague and I look forward to seeing you here in Jupiter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Ben Shen, Ph.D. 
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